
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AT 
 VILLAGE OF GENOA CITY, WISCONSIN 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held on Thursday, 
February 14th, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at Village Hall, 755 Fellows Rd. before the Planning 
Commission of the Village of Genoa City, Wisconsin on a rezone from B-2 (Highway 
Business District) to SFR (Singe Family Residential District) has been submitted by 
Nettleton Development, LLC on the following described property: 
 

PARCEL #TA121300003 
VACANT Land on Walworth St, Genoa City 

WALWORTH COUNTY, WI. 
 

  
 All interested parties in the above matter are invited to attend.  The Village 
Planning Commission will be in session on Thursday, February 14th, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at 
the Village Hall, 755 Fellows Rd, Genoa City, Wisconsin to consider any objections that 
may have been filed and to hear all persons desiring to be heard. 
 
Dated this 24th day of January, 2019 and the 31st day of January, 2019. 
 
 

William Antti 
 
Chairperson, Village Planning Commission 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


